
 

 

07 June 2022 

 
Dear Student  

 

The current fee structure published on SACAP’s website relates to the 2022 academic year.  

 

The fees for the 2023 academic year will be published beginning November 2022.  

 

All Proforma invoices received prior to November 2022 are pre-liminary and will reflect 2022 pricing. Note that the year and 
term to which the pricing belongs is reflected on the Proforma.  

 

Students are liable for the difference between tuition payments made based on 2022 pricing and 2023 pricing.  

 

Students will be sent final proforma invoices reflecting 2023 pricing in November 2022.   

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

Shaheena Khan CA(SA) 

Finance Manager  

 

  


